
CALENDAR	OF	EVENTS	
 
JULY	
 
4th					Independence	Day	–	Fly	Your	Flag!										
6th					Resch	Center	–	Faith	Hill/Tim	McGraw	(5:30)											
9th					Organizational	Meeting	–	No	Regular	Meeting	
22nd			St.	Mary’s	Picnic	
 
AUGUST	
 
4th					Packer	Ticket	Scanning	–	Family	Night	(4	PM)										
6th					Charity	(6:30),	Officer’s	(6:45)	&	Regular	
										Monthly	Meeting	(7	PM)	–	OLOL	Parish	Ctr	
9th					Packer	Ticket	Scanning	(Titans)	–	4	PM	
15th			ASSUMPTION	OF	THE	BLESSED	VIRGIN	MARY	
16th			Packer	Ticket	Scanning	(Steelers)	–	4	PM	
	
 
 
 
 

JUNE	KNIGHT	OF	THE	MONTH	
 

 

Chris	Steier	
 
 
 

JUNE	FAMILY	OF	THE	MONTH		
 

 

Brian	&	Kathi	Pritzl	
 
 
 
 

 

Financial	Report	
	Savings:																		 	 				$			34,967.56	
	Checking:																			 	 				$					2,972.84	
	Bereavement	Account:														$									350.00	
	Columbian	Account:																			$	130,122.74	

UPCOMING	EVENTS	
Next	Council	Meeting	

Please	 note	 that	 there	 is	 no	monthly	meeting	 in	
July.	 Our	 next	 monthly	 meeting	 will	 be	 held	 on	
Monday,	August	6th	at	7:00	p.m.	 in	 the	Our	Lady	
of	 Lourdes	 Parish	 Center.	 A	 Charity	 Committee	
meeting	 at	 6:30	 and	Officers	meeting	 at	 6:45	will	
precede	the	meeting.	Drew	will	be	serving	another	
delicious	meal.	

 
 
 

FAMILY	FUN	DAY	
 
Our	Annual	Family	Fun	Day	was	held	on	Saturday,	
June	23rd	at	Bay	Beach.		We	had	over	120	Knight’s	
and	 family	members	 attend.	 	 They	enjoyed	 Luigi’s	
pizza,	 great	 conversation	 and	 many	 rides	
throughout	the	park.		Thanks	to	Corey	Coonen	and	
John	Mueller	for	help	chairing	this	event.		
 

2018-19	COUNCIL	OFFICERS	
 

The	 council	 thanks	 all	 Brother	 Knights	 for	 their	
support	 and	 prayers	 to	 the	 Officer	 team	 for	 the	
2018-19	fraternal	year.	
 
Grand	Knight	 Dave	Pearson	
Deputy	Grand	Knight	 Pete	Nordeen	
Chancellor	 Dale	Brown	
Advocate	 Pat	Lennon	
Warden	 Neil	Basten	
Recorder	 Matthew	Diederich		
Treasurer	 Jack	Wilmet		
Inside	Guard	 Dennis	Leiterman		
Outside	Guard	 Doug	Vanden	Langenberg	 	
1st	Year	Trustee	 Tom	Wiers	
2nd	Year	Trustee	 Matt	Mueller	
3rd	Year	Trustee	 			John	Hofbauer	

 
 

OFFICIAL	MONTHLY	NEWSLETTER	OF	THE	ABBOT	PENNINGS	COUNCIL	3955	
July	2018		•		www.kofc3955.org	



Chaplain’s	Corner	
 

 
NOTE:	Father	Benny	has	been	home	visiting	India.		As	Father	Binu	departs	from	St.	Mary’s	
for	Chicago	this	week,	a	throwback	to	his	summer	message	last	year!		God	Bless	Father	Binu!	

Dear	Brother	Knights,	

It’s	summer!		Schools	out	and	some	of	us	have	lighter	workloads,	making	summer	a	prime	
season	for	family	vacation	and	travel.	

Reinvention,	renewal,	inspired	ideas	...	they	all	have	time	to	breed	just	a	little	more	during	
these	lazy	summer	days	when	you	may	be	taking	an	extra	walk,	sitting	on	a	beach,	hopefully	
even	on	vacation	somewhere	wonderful.	

These	are	moments	when	we	disconnect	from	the	everyday	moments	that	drive	our	every	
movement,	the	tasks	and	the	chores	of	life,	jobs	and	other	charitable	commitments	and	just	
take	a	deep	breath	—	literally	and	metaphorically.	

Brothers,	you	have	been	working	all	year	long,	not	only	for	you	and	your	family,	as	many	do,	
but	you	were	also	working	for	others,	especially	those	less	fortunate	than	us.		So	you	deserve	
a	much	needed	summer	break	with	your	family.		I	am	happy	that	our	Council	was	mindful	of	
this	and	had	arranged	for	the	family	fun	day	at	Bay	Beach	for	its	members.		Hope	you	all	
enjoyed	it	with	your	families.		Summer	days	are	still	to	go	and	you	deserve	to	be	with	family	
more	for	travel	and	vacationing.	

Remember,	this	time	is	yours	—	so	use	it	wisely.	Are	you	doing	what	you	want?	Inspiring	
yourself	to	have	the	greatness	in	your	life	you	deserve?	Loving	these	moments,	the	best	way	
you	can?	Sharing	the	way,	you	want	and	engaging	in	the	things	you	love?		

Every	moment	is	a	chance	for	Reinvention	so	never	stop	asking	yourself	if	you’re	happy	and	
how	to	have	more	of	what	you	want/need/love	in	your	life.	

Be	Inspired,	Get	Inspired	and	Go	for	It	—	It’s	Yours!		Travel	safe!		Stay	healthy!	

Have	more	beautiful	Summer	Days!	

Binu	Varghese	O.	Praem	



CHARITABLE	DONATIONS	
	
Dakota	Green	–	Eagle	Scout	Project																					$500	
Dave	Wheeler	–	St.	Mary’s	Church	Picnic												$500	
OLOL	Youth	Ministry																																															$1000	
De	Pere	Show	Choir																																																	$1000	
	

COMMITTEE	REPORTS	
	

MEMBERSHIP	
During	the	rest	of	the	summer	we	would	like	to	
encourage	our	fellow	Council	members	to	show	what	
the	Knights	are	all	about	by	helping	those	in	need	in	our	
community.	Our	next	First	Degree	will	be	in	September.	
Please	call	Steve	Cribben	at	606-4700	if	you	have	a	
candidate	in	mind.	Remember,	new	members	keep	our	
Council	a	vibrant	organization.	
	

COUNCIL	
On	Saturday,	June	9th,	thirty-five	golfers	took	part	in	
the	second	annual	Knights	of	Columbus	Charity	Golf	
Classic	benefiting	the	Our	Lady	of	Lourdes	and	Notre	
Dame	of	De	Pere	schools.		A	total	of	$1710.00	was	
raised	via	hole	sponsors,	bucket	raffle	and	a	50/50	
drawing.		The	event	was	chaired	by	Chris	Steier,	Ron	
Van	Dyck,	Pete	Nordeen	and	Brian	Pritzl.		Many	thanks	
to	all	who	participated	in	the	event	and	donated	to	the	
event,	especially	Ryan	Funeral	Home	who	provided	a	
sleeve	of	golf	balls	for	all	participants.		We	are	looking	
forward	to	working	with	both	schools	to	grow	the	event	
next	year.		
	

CHURCH	
As	reported	in	the	June	newsletter,	over	30	Council	and	
family	members	prepared	the	booyah	sold	at	the	OLOL	
Parish	picnic	on	May	20th.	Our	efforts	resulted	in	a	profit	
of	$4196	for	the	parish.	Thanks	again	to	all	those	who	
made	this	possible.	
	

LAMBEAU	TICKET	SCANNING	
	
I	want	 to	 thank	all	 the	Brother	Knights	and	 family	who	
signed	 up	 to	 volunteer	 at	 the	 Shopko	 Gate	 this	 year.		
We	have	just	a	few	spots	open.		Thanks	also	for	sending	
in	your	email	requests.	 	That	allows	for	reduced	calling	
to	the	membership.		Lastly,	I	want	to	thank	Dale	Brown,	
Pat	 Lennon,	 Doug	Vanden	 Langenberg	Matt	 Diederich,	
Pete	Nordeen	and	 John	Mueller	 for	helping	make	 calls	
during	our	draft	night	on	June	24th.		

As	a	reminder,	any	family	member	who	is	over	18	may	
help	out.		We	have	had	several	husband	and	wife	teams	
work	in	the	past	as	well	as	sons	and	daughters.	 	This	 is	
an	 excellent	 way	 to	 get	 your	 family	 involved!	 –	 Pete	
Nordeen,	Chairman	
	

RESCH	CENTER	
	
On	June	23rd,	council	members	worked	the	James	Taylor	
and	Bonnie	Raitt	 concert.	 	Thanks	 to	Pat	Loomis,	Doug	
Vanden	Langenberg,	Pete	Nordeen	and	Matt	Diederich	
for	 helping	 out.	 	 We	 have	 one	 event	 in	 July,	 The	 Tim	
McGraw	and	Faith	Hill	concert	on	July	6th.	
	

JULY	BIRTHDAYS	
	
Carl	Ambrosius,	Dennis	Aschenbrenner,	Tom	Basche,	
Gerry	Berner,	Mike	Bostedt,	Regan	Budek,	Fred	
Chambers,	Bob	Coenen,	Gary	Czachor,	Pat	Daanen,	Dan	
Danen,	John	Fink,	Donn	Foote,	Bob	Green,	James	
Harrigan,	Adrian	Hilbert,	Larry	Hummel,	Marty	Kelly,	
Bob	Lex,	Rob	Lindstrom,	John	Meyer,	Steve	Mondloch,	
Tim	Morgan,	Dante	Pizzuti,	Andy	Rinke,	Chris	Rouse,	Joe	
Schinkten,	Ed	Servais,	JJ	Simpson,	Len	Stadtmueller,	
Rich	Teddy,	Daniel	Tomac,	Steve	Vercauteren,	Elmer	
Waystedt,	Phil	Wittman	
	

GRAND	KNIGHT’S	MESSAGE	
	
Brother	Knights,	
	
As	we	move	into	July,	we	celebrate	our	country's	
independence.		However,	events	going	on	in	our	
country	today	demonstrate	we,	as	Catholics/Christians,	
are	under	assault.		It	is	more	important	than	ever	we	
hold	to	our	values	and	the	teachings	of	the	church.	
Society	is	trying	to	use	our	values	against	us	by	saying	
we	should	accept	sinful	behavior	because	Jesus	did	
when	he	kept	company	with	the	tax	collectors	and	
prostitutes.		Jesus	took	pity	on	the	sinful	and	helped	
them	to	turn	away	from	their	sinful	past,	repent,	and	
follow	him.		Some	rejected	this	message	and	turned	
away.	Our	job	to	pray	for	them	to	turn	away	from	sin,	
not	to	give	them	approval	for	their	behavior.		
	
God	Bless!		
GK	Dave	Pearson	

	



KNIGHT	LITES	
OFFICERS	AND	COMMITTEE	DIRECTORS	2018-2019	

	
OFFICERS	
Chaplain…	.......................	Father	Benny	Jacob	..................	336-4033	
Grand	Knight…	................	Dave	Pearson	...............	(715)	496-0778	
Deputy	Grand	Knight	......	Pete	Nordeen	........................	915-7410	
Chancellor	.......................	Dale	Brown	...........................	327-2860	
Advocate	.........................	Pat	Lennon		...........................	336-4381	
Warden	...........................	Neil	Basten	............................	619-0356	
Recorder	.........................	Matt	Diederich	......................	360-5926	
Treasurer	........................	John	Wilmet	..........................	336-3074	
Financial	Secretary	..........	Wayne	Van	Asten	.................	983-2961	
Inside	Guard	...................	Dennis	Leiterman	..................	336-0364	
Outside	Guard	................	Doug	Vanden	Langenberg	....	468-0102	
Lecturer	..........................	Drew	Weisse	.........................	770-7111	
	

TRUSTEES	
Matt	Mueller	..................		..............................................	339-1190	
Tom	Wiers	......................		..............................................	337-2189	
John	Hofbauer	................		..............................................	339-6204	
	

COLUMBIAN	INC	–	DIRECTORS	
President	.........................	Steve	Cribben	.......................	606-4700	
Vice	President	.................	Scott	Baeten	.........................	660-2300	
Director	...........................	Tom	Wiers	............................	337-2189	
Director	...........................	Eric	Le	Brun	...........................	621-1708	
Secretary-Treasurer	........	Wayne	Van	Asten	.................	983-2961	
	

MEETING	NIGHTS	(August-June)	
1st	Monday	of	each	month.	
Meetings	start	at	7:00	p.m.	
Officers	and	Charity	meetings	are	30	minutes	before	regular	
meeting.	All	meetings	are	held	at	Our	Lady	of	Lourdes	Parish	
Center	(at	the	end	of	Lourdes	Ave.)	
	

COMMITTEE	DIRECTORS	
Program		..............................	Pete	Nordeen	..............	915-7410	
Membership	.........................	Steve	Cribben	..............	606-4700	
Church		.................................	Bob	Coenen	.................	336-1634	
Youth		...................................	Corey	Coonen	..............	819-9409	
Council	.................................	Steve	Cribben	..............	606-4700	
Bowling	................................	Rick	Breu	......................	339-9482	
Pro-Life	.................................	Richard	Porior	..............	339-9376	
Promotion	............................	Matthew	Mueller	........	339-1190	
Historian	...............................	John	Mueller	................	336-8691	
Wake	Services	......................	Scott	Baeten	................	660-2300	
ID	Program	...........................	Dave	Pearson	......	(715)	496-0778	
	 Matthew	Mueller		.......	339-1190	
Lambeau	Scanning	...............	Pete	Nordeen	..............	915-7410	
Resch	Center	........................	Matt	Diederich	............	360-5926	
	
ROUND	TABLES	
Our	Lady	of	Lourdes	.............	John	Mueller	...............		336-8691		
St.	Francis	.............................	Larry	Vande	Hei	...........	336-7281	
St.	Mary’s	.............................	Phil	Wittman	................	336-6450	
St.	Mary’s	Glenmore/Stark...Patrick	Phillips……………..819-6677	
	
CHARITIES	COMMITTEE	
Father	Benny	Jacob		...................................................	336-4033	
Dale	Brown-Chairman	...............................................		327-2860	
Dave	Pearson		...................................................	(715)	496-0778	
Pete	Nordeen		............................................................	915-7410	
Matt	Diederich		..........................................................	360-5926	
Corey	Coonen		............................................................	819-9409	
Wayne	Van	Asten		......................................................	983-2961	
	
INSURANCE	
James	Patz	........................................................		(920)	264-8745	

 

® 

ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED 
 


